"SEP 6 1985

ATTORNEYS
AT
LAW

WINDER & HASLAM KATHY A_F. DAVIS

SUITE 4004

175 WEST 200 SOUTH

SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH 84101
1801} 322-2111

September 4, 1985

Jerry Smith

Planning Department
Summit County

P. O. Box 128
Coalville, Utah 84017

RE: Silver Springs Development

Dear Mr. Smith:

Our firm has been retained to represent the interests of
the Silver Springs Homeowner's Association. We have been
informed that Summit County and the Developer of Silver

Springaﬁ’é'ﬁtere@#épj; some sort of agreement pursuant to
which the H&ME 'Er"?s Association became responsible for
the maintenance of its underdrains.

1 would appreciate if it you would check your files and

send me copies of any documents or memoranda relating to
this matter and to the Silver Springs Development.

Thank you for your help.

Eincerely, F@tg
-7( A <

KATHY A . DAVIS
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